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To whom it may concern, 

Powerco Transmission Services (PTS) is pleased to be working in collaboration with 
Aurecon and Energy Farms to develop transmission solutions for Energy Farms solar PV 
development projects in Opunake, Wellsford and Marton.  

PTS is engaging in a Memorandum of Understanding with Aurecon to work cooperatively 
toward achieving common objectives regarding the connection to the Transpower 
network, including design for the protection components of connection, from the solar 
farm to the National Grid on behalf of Energy Farms and their concept for these solar 
developments.  

PTS is energised by one of New Zealand’s largest lines company, and has the capability 
and expertise to build, own, operate and maintain energy solutions with reliability and 
scale. We partner with progressive entities to develop, deliver and finance private network 
energy solutions. 

For any further queries regarding our engagement with Energy Farms or Aurecon for this 
particular solar development, please do not hesitate to contact myself directly, and for 
more information on PTS and our capability, please see our website pts.energy. 

Regards, 

Ellie Hills 

Market Development & Customer Accounts 
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